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TERM 4 WEEK 6 2019 
 
NOV 
 
21     5/6C Assembly @ 2.30-3.15pm 
25 Kickstart to Kindergarten 3rd Session @ 9.30-10.45am 
27     Festive Food Drought Relief Mufti Day – Donate non perishable items 
28     Gold Awards Assembly K-2 9.30-11am/ Yrs 3-6 11.45am-1.15pm 
 
DEC 
 
5 3/4G Assembly @ 2.30-3.15pm 
9-11 Stage 2&3 Camp—New Date 
12     Lake Excursion—1/2H, 1/2V, 1/2FR Year 1-New Date 
13 Presentation Day -10am-12noon held at Penrith High School Hall 
16 Performance Showcase Concerts – 9.40am-11.15am -All Welcome 
17 Year six graduation Ceremony @ 2pm-3pm  
17     Reports Sent home  
18 Year 6 Arch @ 11.50am-12.30pm 
18     Year 6 Farewell—Nepean Rowing Club 
18 Term 4 Ends for students 
 
Money/Notes Due 
 
Year Six Farewell— $35  Due  27 November 2019 
Book Pack—$20 is still not too late to pay. K-2 clubs are running this term + extra 
equipment is purchased with these funds. 
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PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL’S CORE VALUES 

Learning   Environment   Cooperation    Respect 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Term four has been characteristically busy, with Swim Scheme, councillor speeches, Kickstart to Kindy 
and much much more! 

 

Kickstart to Kindy – Our second transition session was held last Monday.  It was great to see such a   
massive turnout of parents on the day. We encourage parents and carers of 2020 kindergarten students 
to come along to all sessions. 

 

P&C Meeting – Our final P&C meeting for 2019 was held last night.  I would like to say a massive thank 
you to our P&C for your support throughout 2019.  We are lucky to have such passionate people in our 
community! 

 

Volunteer THANK YOU! – Staff have decided to give our volunteers a small gift as a token of our        
gratitude for all you do for our students throughout the year.  In the past we have provided a morning 
tea, however we have decided to try something a little different this year.  Thank you so much for your 
unwavering support of our teachers and commitment to our students!! 
 

Gold Assembly – Our annual Gold Assembly will be held in two parts, due to ever-increasing enrolments 
and our inability to fit all students and families into our school hall.  The K-2 assembly will take place on 
Thursday 28 November from 12:00 – 1:30pm, with 3-6 following at 2:00 – 3:15pm in the Penrith PS hall.  
Students who are receiving an award will be provided with an invitation. All parents and community 
members are welcome to attend 
 

Presentation  Day Assembly - Our annual Presentation Assembly will be on Friday 13 December in the 

hall at Penrith Selective High School.  Students who are receiving an award will be provided with an   
invitation. All parents and community members are welcome to attend. 

 
Warm regards 

Chantal Beltran 
Principal 
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Attendance and Absences 
Did you know that if a student misses as little as 8 days in a school term, by the end of         
primary school they'll have missed over a year of school? 

Parents of children from Kindergarten to Year 12 must ensure their children attend school 
every day. On occasion, your child may need to be absent from school. Justified reasons for 
student absences may include: 

 being sick or having an infectious disease 
 having an unavoidable medical appointment 
 being required to attend a recognised religious holiday 
 exceptional or urgent family circumstances e.g. attending a funeral 
Parents must provide an explanation for absences to the school within 7 days from the first 
day of any period of absence. Where an explanation has not been received within the 7-day 
timeframe, the school will record the absence as unjustified on the student’s record. 

Out of  school hours (OSH) care  
Expressions of  interest  

Penrith Public School has been contacted by Penrith City Council to let us know of a new out of 
school hours (OSH) that is opening in our local area. If you are in need of OSH services now or 

for next year you can contact them using the number below.   
 

Penrith City Council Children’s Services is currently gauging interest in the demand for  Before 
and After School Care for students at Penrith Public School.  
 Do you require Out of School Hours Care now or in 2020?  

  
We offer high quality care operating within a purpose-built space at Kingswood Park OSH.     

Children are transported by Council bus free of charge to and from school.  
  

Children will be served a nutritious breakfast or afternoon snack and will be able to participate 
in a range of fun activities. 

  
Fees are as low as $4 per session per child depending on your Childcare Subsidy level. 
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     SPORTS INFORMATION FOR TERM FOUR 
 

A number of sporting events and achievements have occurred this term. 

Firstly, a thank you is in order for the effort that all Sports House captains went 
to with our Ball Games Carnival. Their work in preparing teams and practising 
led to a close contest , not only for this carnival but also for our overall Sports 
house winners for the year. This will be announced at our presentation day     
assembly, along with our Sports Champions and Premiers Sporting medallion     
recipient. 

Congratulations to our girls soccer team which recently competed in the      
Wanderers Sydney soccer finals day. They did very well to get to this special day 
and tried their hardest against very talented opposition teams. Well done. girls! 

 A special congratulations to Anfield who competed in Zone , Regional and State 
athletics carnivals in her 100 metre event. Certainly, a wonderful experience for 
her and a great achievement.  

 I would like to conclude by thanking all parents who assisted with transport or 
who came along and supported all our sporting students during the year. I look 
forward to ,hopefully, seeing many of you again next year in our sporting        
endeavours.   

Mr John Emmingham  

Sports Coordinator 
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Message from the Office 

 Paying online via the school website is the preferred payment method for all 
school payments.  It is secure and provides you with a receipt via email.        
Payment made before 6pm will be received by the school the following day. 
Please take into consideration  when paying by a due date. 

 If you pay by  cash correct money only as no change will be given. A receipt  
will be issued by the class teacher once the banking is processed by the office 
scheduled time. If you require a receipt instantly use the payment online    
method. 

P&C News 

Last Monday night, the P&C held its AGM. We would like to thank those Parents 

and  Carers from our community who attended. We would also like to welcome the 

following  Parents into the below roles: 

Mrs Janelle Lodge – President 

Mrs Tanya Witt – Vice President 

Mrs Laura Doyle – Vice President 

Mrs Amanda Fleming – Secretary 

Mrs Samantha Taylor – Treasurer  

The P&C would like to thank our Community for its support over the past year with     

special mention going to  Jenny Harricks. Looking forward, our Annual Christmas 

Raffle is getting closer and so is 2020!! Check out our Face Book page:  https://

www.facebook.com/Penrith-Public-School-P-C-and-Canteen-Association 
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Venue-School Hall 
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